
ISSUED: April 3, 2023 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

In the Matter of 

OF OREGON 

AR655 

Rulemaking Regarding Filing, Review, and 
Update of Clean Energy Plans, revising 
OAR 860-027-0400. 

RULING 

DISPOSITION: RULEMAKING COMMENT DEADLINE EXTENDED 

The comment deadline in this rulemaking is extended to April 19, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. 

Interested persons are encouraged to file written comments concerning the proposed rule 
revisions as early as practicable in the proceeding so that other participants can consider 
and respond to the comments before the deadline. 

Please reference Docket No. AR 655 on comments and attach them as a Word or pdf file 
to an e-mail to the Commission's Filing Center at PUC.FilingCenter@puc.oregon.gov. 
Although email comments are preferred, comments may be submitted by mail but must 
be received by April 19, 2023 . Written comments may be sent to: Oregon Public Utility 
Commission, Attn: Filing Center, PO Box 1088, Salem, OR 97308-1088. Additional 
information on requirements for filings can be found at OAR 860-001-0140 through 860-
001-0160 and the notice of proposed rulemaking. 

Dated this 3rd day of April, 2023 at Salem, Oregon. 

John Mellgren 
Administrative Law Judge 


